
In partnership with St Peter Port Christmas Lights, we are 

excited to launch the first Accessible Christmas lights and 

shopping evening. The evening has been designed to 

encourage as many people into town as possible.

The activities are mostly based in the Market and include:

• Children's activities in the Guilles-Alles Library and market

• Visit by Santa and friends

• Entertainment by local musicians and groups

• Christmas food and drink stalls

• Quiet zones, including  the library and town church 

• Christmas present wrapping service 

• Extra rest areas and accessible toilets 

• Additional Blue Badge parking and mini bus drop off areas 

Stay up to date on which shops will be open and a 

run order for the night on www.accessibletown.gg 

Thank you to all our partners and everyone 

who has made this evening possible. 

Accessible
Christmas Lights 
and Shopping
Monday 3rd December
5.30pm - 7.30pm




